FIGHT - ' HE - FLU

On behalf of the Town of Duxbury
Health Department and CVS Pharmacy,

There will be a Flu Vaccine Clinic this
Tuesday, October 4, 2022 from 9:00 am
to 11 am. The clinic will be outdoors
between the two Town Hall buildings at
878 Tremont Street. If you have health
insurance, please bring your health
insurance card.



